
 

 

 

Commission for Accessibility June Meeting Minutes 

June 10, 2019 

5:00 Large Conference Room 

Town Hall Large Conference Room  

 

Meeting called to order 5:03 

 

Members Present: Don Ciota, Tony Phillips, Sharol Signorelli and Christina Calabro 
 

Guests: Katherine McNulty; Consultants with IHCD- David West and Ana Julian. 

 

Tony Phillips reported that he received approximately 5 red-lined reports back from 

departments heads since our May meeting. Those have been sent to IHCD. 

 

The Commission has not received any feedback from BOE on the reports sent for their review. 

Conversation ensued about how to approach soliciting feedback.  Tony will send a follow-up to 

Joe Morits. 

 

Call with IHCD started at 5:30. Ana and David from IHCD inquired specifically about feedback 

from the BOE.  They will need feedback on the school reports before they schedule a return 

visit. 

 

Discussed the feedback from Jake on the estimates seem low.  IHCD uses RSMEAS software.  

They will research if your geographic area warrants a multiplier for better estimate accuracy. 

 

Call ended at 5:45. 

 

Commission discussed a local newspaper article on an ADA consent decree in neighboring 

Danbury. 

 

Meeting Ended at 5:55 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


